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Beyer, Jim R

From: Burke, Ruth A

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 9:49 AM

To: Beyer, Jim R

Subject: FW: Suspend DEP's License for CMP/NECEC

 

 

Ruth Ann Burke 

Maine Department of Environmental Protection 

Board of Environmental Protection 

Commissioner’s Office 

 

From: Bud <gbudsam@yahoo.com>  

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 10:05 PM 

To: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov>; jim.e.beyer@maine.gov 

Subject: Suspend DEP's License for CMP/NECEC 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

October 11, 2021 

Written Testimony to the DEP: 

I am submitting testimony on behalf of myself, my family, and my fellow Mainers who are concerned 
about upholding our laws, and about protecting Maine’s precious Northwest Woods.  

I implore the DEP to suspend the permit issued for the “New England Clean Energy Connect” due to 
the fact that CMP/Avangrid/Iberdrola and their NECEC project no longer possess the Title Right and 
Interest to complete the entire line. 

Unless CMP can resolve their routing issues and get obtain legislative approval, then the permit 
should be suspended, and construction stopped completely. With the fate of the corridor in doubt, the 
environmental and wildlife habitat destruction caused by clear cutting and development for this 
corridor must cease. 

In light of Justice Murphy’s decision, I urge the DEP to suspend the NECEC permit and order a stop 
to all work on the corridor simply because CMP/NECEC no longer has Title Right and Interest for the 
entire line. 

Sincerely, 

George (Bud) Samiljan 

The Forks and Durham, ME 
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